
 

 

 

 

Our Value this half term is Truthfulness 
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Dear Parents, Carers and Pupils,  
 
The children have been enjoying walking through the Stations of the Cross around the school and using the Forest School area 
with Rev Karen today.  Here are some photos of Reception Class, who took part on Monday.  Please do ask your children 
about it; we are sure they will enjoy telling you about what they did. 
 

                      

Thank you to all the children who entered our Easter Competition. We are sure you will agree that their decorated Easter 
gardens, hats and eggs look wonderful. Everyone received a chocolate egg and the winners received a chocolate Easter bunny. 
The final photo shows the winning entries; congratulations to you all!  Many thanks to the Friends of St Nicholas for providing 
the Easter treats. 

    

 

 
Learning, Loving, Living in God’s Family 

“But I am like an olive tree flourishing in the house of God; I trust in God’s unfailing love forever and ever.  

Psalm 52:8 

 
 
 
Looking forward to seeing you all back at school 

on Monday 15th April. 
 

Wishing you and your families a very Happy 
Easter!   Mrs Collins 
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